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28th January 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

After an unusual and tricky start to the new year we hope you are all well and finding your feet with home 

schooling.  Looking back over the last few weeks, as a team we feel very proud of the current success with our 

online learning system, this has been achieved not only by the efforts of school staff but also with the 

enormous help from parents and children.  We have had almost 100% attendance to online teaching sessions, 

with positive feedback from teachers being that children are engaged and the attitude to learning is excellent.  

We would like to say a massive thank you for all your assistance and support in making this work, we couldn’t do 

it without you! Your positive and constructive feedback has helped us to make little changes quickly here and 

there, to continue to make things the best that we can for the children. 

School Packs 

Further to the announcement from the Government yesterday stating that schools will not be re-opening for 

the majority of children until at the earliest Monday 8th March, we are proposing that we assemble further 

resource packs which will be ready for collection, in the final week of school, leading up to half term.  We will 

email you closer to the time with clear instruction on collection time and dates. 

Internal Monitoring 

To help improve on best practice over the next few weeks each class teacher will have one of their online 

learning sessions recorded.  This will be solely for internal use and will not be used externally in any form.  This 

is part of schools ongoing monitoring process and is exactly the same as another member of staff sitting in on a 

lesson within school. 

Finally, we wish you all the best and if you have any questions or require assistance please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

Take care and stay safe, 

Ms Bowring 

Headteacher 
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